
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 23, 2007 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
During my eight-and-one-half years as Chief of Police of the Washington, D.C., 
Metropolitan Police Department, my staff and I worked closely with the leadership of the 
National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial Fund (NLEOMF). For the past three 
years, that meant coordinating closely with Bruce Mendelsohn, the Memorial Fund’s 
Director of Marketing and Communications. 
 
Bruce proved himself to be highly professional and personable in all of our dealings 
together. I recall seeing Bruce at numerous Memorial Fund events, escorting VIPs, 
coordinating with media, and supporting the Memorial Fund’s staff and supporters. Bruce 
was a passionate advocate for the goals and objectives of the Memorial Fund.  
 
When the time came to create and implement a plan to raise $80 million to build the 
National Law Enforcement Museum, Bruce helped to energetically and creatively 
leverage the Memorial Fund’s existing relationships and develop new relationships. For 
example, Bruce helped to coordinate my participation in a video promoting the Museum. 
The Memorial Fund truly benefited from Bruce’s professional and personal skills, 
knowledge and expertise. 
 
I enthusiastically recommend Bruce to your organization. If you have any questions, 
please contact me at thechiefdad@aol.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Charles H. Ramsey 


